
Pacific Islands Region
& SEA

YOUTH ART CONTEST
Calling all youth in grades K–12! Celebrate responsible wildlife  
viewing by taking part in our Share the Shore & Sea Youth Art Contest.
“Share the Shore” is a call to appreciate wildlife from a distance—for their protection and our safety! 
When we share the shore and sea with whales, dolphins, sea turtles, monk seals, and corals, we prevent 
disturbing them from all of the important behaviors and functions  
that allow them to survive and thrive.

Art must:
• Be the original work of K–12 students.

• Feature protected marine species
in the Pacific Islands region  (whales,
dolphins, turtles, Hawaiian monk seals,

   and/or corals).

• Be in the form of a painting, drawing,
sculpture, or digital illustration.

• Not show people in close proximity
to wildlife.

Learn more and enter:
www.fisheries.noaa.gov/event/2022-
share-shore-sea-youth-art-contest

ENTRY DEADLINE
American Samoa:  

10:59 p.m. on May 13, 2022 
Hawai‘i:  

11:59 p.m. on May 13, 2022 
CNMI & Guam:  

7:59 p.m. on May 14, 2022

Scan code for  
full details on 
AWARDS and 
contest guidelines

If you have questions or need special accommodations to participate, 
please contact pir.education@noaa.gov or (808) 265-7665.




